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9 March 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 

STAGE 2 WOOLWORTHS FOOD TOUR EXCURSION 2020 
3/4P, 4H AND 4N 

 
Stage 2 students have an exciting opportunity to visit the Woolworths Kingsgrove store to participate 
in a program focusing on healthy eating choices.  This program will support the PDHPE unit covered in 
Term 1.  Students will explore a variety of healthy foods and how important they are for our health.  
The excursion will involve students walking to the venue. 
             
There will be two separate excursions over two consecutive weeks. 
 
3B and 3C will attend on Tuesday, 17 March 2020. 
3/4P, 4H and Year 4 students only from 4/5N will attend on Tuesday, 24 March 2020. 
 
Students will be walking down to the local Woolworths store at Kingsgrove.  Students will have their 
recess before or after their visit.  As students will be representing Kingsgrove Public School, it is 
essential that students wear their full school uniform, including their hat, if they are to attend this 
excursion. 

 
There is no cost for this excursion.  Permission notes for students need to be returned by the Friday 
prior to their class visit. 
 
Please sign this permission note and return to your child’s class teacher.  No permission notes will be 
accepted after the due date. 
 
 
Ms Fermanis Mrs Kavvalos Mrs Pitcher 
Principal Stage 2 Relieving Assistant Principal Classroom Teacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
STAGE 2 WOOLWORTHS FOOD TOUR EXCURSION 2020 PERMISSION SLIP 

3/4P, 4H AND 4N 
 
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________________________   of class _________ 
to walk to Kingsgrove Woolworths as part of their PDHPE program on Tuesday, 24 March 2020. I 
understand that my child is representing the school and will need to be in full school uniform, including a 
school hat, if they are to attend this excursion. 
 
I understand a permission note must be received at the school on the Friday prior to the student’s class 
visit for my child to attend. 
 
 
Signed:  _________________________________  Date:  __________________ 
  Parent/carer 
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